LGA BOARD MEETING
MARCH 1, 2018

Members Present: Jill Fendt, Peggy Day, Cheryl Stanek, Colleen Dorycott, Gwen Blankenheim,
Maeion Hansen, Darlene Blosser, Carol Morenc, Sue O'Connell, Melanie Brock, Debbie Koon,
Alice Creamer, Lawrette McCann, Dotty Hartnett, Eileen Maroney, Rita Malloy, Ernestine
Biancarelli.

President Jill Fendt called the meeting to order at 4:00pm. The minutes of the previous meeting
were approved with no changes.

Treasurer's Report: In Tracy Hallen's absence, Jill gave the Treasurer's Report. As of March
1, we have 113 members and a balance of $6,793.96 in the checkbook.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

DIRECTOR OF GOLF: Rob stated the pro shop is working on Masters Tee Times. Masters
week starts March 31. He suggested when our members make a tee during Masters Week to
book as a foursome, you will have a better chance of getting a tee time, rather than booking for a
large group. For example if you have a group of 12 normally, book for 3 individual tee times.
Also working on Pace of Play A good round should take 4 hrs and 15 minutes, you can monitor
yourself by checking on the schedule in the carts. There is a Club Corp Poster that reads, Play in
4 hours.

Also, trying to monitor the carts that a group of 3 players does not have 3 carts.

Rob also clarified a question about moving the ball in a Bunker. You get a free lift if the lining
interfers with your swing with no penalty. The rules say to recreate the lie, place the ball in the
sand.

OLD BUSINESS: None

STATE REPRESENTATIVE: Lawrette stated there will be a State event here at Woodside in
April. She will need volunteers for registration and spotting. Also everyone is welcome to play.
More information next month.

CSRA: Marion stated that May 23, Woodside will host the event. She too will need volunteers to
spot and register.

MATCH PLAY: Sue said they need 1 more group. Originally they had 20 groups, however, 1
group had to drop out. Please sign up.

PRESIDENTS AND PROS: A reminder went out March 22, we only have 21 signed up to play.
It is a fun tournament, please sign up on foretees.

MEMBER/MEMBER: The date is April 27 and 28. The sign up is now on Foretees. The flyer
and money envelope is in the card room. Price is $45.00.




SOCIAL COMMITTEE: On schedule.

SATURDAY GIRLS REP: None.

HANDBOOK: Rita stated the handbook is out. If there are additions or changes, they will be
sent out by page number. That way you will only have to print out the page with the changes and
replace it with the previous one.

RINGERS: Carol reported they are caught up on both courses and the reports will come out
quarterly.

MEMBERSHIP: None.

LGA REPORTER: None.

T 4 2: None.

GREENS AND GROUNDS: None.

9ers REP: None.

GOLF COMMITTEE: None.

HANDICAP: Eileen reported that Jones 13 is back to a Par 4. They will be starting to work on
the new tee box in 2 weeks.

TOURNAMENTS: Darlene reported that as opposed to last year, this year it is taking longer to
get the Winners Report out. The committee is meeting on Tuesdays after golf to score.
Therefore, Wednesdays the report will be sent out.

EXCHANGE DATE WITH RESERVE: Jill reported she is working with JoAnn Clayton Renya
on this exchange. There will be a sign up sheet in the card room at the end of this week, the event
will be capped, also lunch will be served. The date is April 11.

The meeting adjourned at 4:40pm.
Next meeting is April 12, 2018.
Respectfully submitted.

Ernie Biancarelli






